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LETTER 12 - Bruce Livingston, Livingston Dairy Consulting, Inc.

Response to Comment 12-1

As stated by the commentor, the Dairy Element Review Committee met in late 1999 and
early 2000.  The last action by the Committee was a recommendation not to proceed with
the Program EIR.  The County subsequently decided to proceed with the program.
Therefore, page ii, which references the Dairy Review Committee, has been replaced by the
Kings County Environmental Review Committee membership.
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